  Triax Board Meeting

Triax Offices

Iona Business Park, Southway

Friday, 25th May 2012
Attendance: Gerry Quinn (CNP),  Sean Barr (WELB), John Ferguson (DEL), Nicola Browne (DSD),  Sean McMonagle (CNP), Colm Barton (BBI), Seamus Heaney (CNP), Jim Clifford (DCC), John Tierney (DCC),  Eddie Doherty (NIHE) Charles Lamberton and Julie McGlinchey.
Apologies:
Jeanette Warke (Fountain), Joe Miller (DCC), Leanne Doherty (BiTC),   Brian Dougherty (Fountain), Colin Kelly (DCC), Kathleen McCaul (NWIHFE), and  Teresa Bradley (DCC).
AOB: None

Minutes: Minutes from Previous Meetings: Proposed by Sean McMonagle and seconded by Eddie Doherty.
Financial Report: Financial information agreed unanimously

Staff Report
Charles gave a brief summary of the Staff report the following items were highlighted.
Peace Wall: Charles and the NMT are working with IFI to working up a proposal to work with Bishop Street and the Fountain.  It will be a community capacity programme and we are hopeful it will be successful.
City of Culture: Seamas Heaney asked is communities drawn in well enough for the plans for 2013
Derry 2020:  Match funding needs to be secured but the Social Investment Fund opening again and we are confident that we should be able to put the full package together.  Nicola Browne suggested that we organise a round table discussion with the main funders.

Community Safety Presentation:

Sean gave a presentation to the board on the key theme of the community safety forum.

Action Plan: 

Triax has the biggest Action Plan so we are working at key theme.  We need to keep the Action Plan current and dynamic
The main area on the Action Plan in Red is the Economic Social Economy.  We are struggling to engage with the private sector and we need to boast links with small business.  We are asking people to come up with suggestion on how to drive this forward.
There was a brief discussion around the pending closure of St Peter’s School and how this will affect the area.  Leaving another building derelict.
Neighbourhood Renewal Strategy update

Nicola gave a brief report she reported that 60 project have received funding from DSD 16 of which are in the Triax Area.  

The Youth  projects have been give 1 years funding.

Nicola advised the board that money may become avail for Revenue Projects and we should think about what project we would like to put forward.  Charles meets quarterly with the DSD and is due to meet them again mid to late June 

Output measures All Project should have a project communication plan.  We need to look at, are all Resident in Triax Area aware of what we deliver.  Nicola highlighted that Triax are ahead on this.  Charles was asked if the Managers Report could be put on to the Triax Web site.  Colm Barton from the NMT will work with Triax on communication.

Next Meeting was scheduled for 6th July 2012 
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